
Press release    
 

Qurius publishes mid year report 2012, results in line with expectations 

 

ZALTBOMMEL, 23 August 2012 – Today Qurius N.V. has published its report on the first half year of 2012. The 

results are in line with the expectations as published in the press release of 29 June where Qurius announced 

its orientation towards joining a larger group. After close of business today Qurius will publish its information 

pack for shareholders in preparation of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 4 October. 

 

Link to publication: 

 

 Mid year report 2012 

 

 

 

Qurius N.V.  

Qurius provides strategic business solutions by means of IT. The integral, organization wide approach by Qurius, 

results in solutions in the areas of design, architecture, infrastructure, deployment and systems management 

of Microsoft-based systems. From a dozen offices and its headquarter in Zaltbommel, Qurius serves customers 

throughout Europe; the Netherlands, the United Kingdom, Germany and the Czech Republic being the core 

countries. Central in the vision of Qurius is innovation, The New way of Business and sustainability. The 

company aims to be a one hundred per cent sustainably operating company in 2014. Since 1998, Qurius has 

been listed on Euronext Amsterdam. 

 

Contact 

Qurius N.V., Albert Holtzappel, Manager Corporate Communication & Investor Relations, 

a.holtzappel@qurius.com; +31 (0)418 68 35 00. 
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